
January 19, 2024 10:30 a.m. 

The Jones County Board of Supervisors met in special session. Present Supervisors 

Rohwedder, Oswald, Schlarmann, Swisher, and Zirkelbach.  

 The Board met with the following department heads to review their proposed FY25 budgets 

and re-estimated FY24 budgets: 

• Paula Hart, Environmental Health 

• Brad Knudson, Public Health 

• Lisa Mootz, IT 

• Kristi Aitchison, GIS 

• Kristofer Lyons, County Attorney 

• Whitney Hein, budgets for Board of Supervisors and non-personnel departments 

• Amy Picray, Treasurer 

• Lucia Herman, Community Services 

• Lisa Tallman, Senior Dining 

 Discussion was held with the various department heads regarding salaries, changes in their 

current budget, the proposed budget for their department, and proposed expenditures that could be 

reduced or revenues increased. No action was taken on the budget proposals. 

 Rohwedder left the meeting at 1:20 p.m. 

 Moved by Swisher seconded by Zirkelbach to adjourn at 2:15 p.m. All aye. Motion carried.  

 

Attest: Whitney Hein, Auditor     Ned Rohwedder, Chairman  

 


